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Project Location & Vicinity
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Existing Conditions
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Project Scope

• U.S. Army Corps of Engineers, Federal Government and City is 
conducting a  feasibility study for streambank erosion control related 
to the Mary Rhodes Pipeline Phase 2 System Improvements. 

• The overall cost of the feasibility study is estimated to be at $450,000.

• Federal Government funded the first $100,000 and the remaining cost 
has to be split between U.S. Army Corps of Engineers and City. The 
City’s share is estimated at $175,000.

• On March 30, 2021, City Council authorized $92,500 for the feasibility 
study. 

• This item will authorize the remaining fuds in an amount of $82,500 
required to complete the feasibility study. 

• The project feasibility began in April 2021 and the final report is 
scheduled to be completed by August of 2022. 


